Dear Parents and Carers,

Our fundraising for our new friend Sandesh is going brilliantly, due to us he can
now go to school and his whole community will be benefiting from projects our
money is funding!

Before the summer term ends, we are going to be doing one more fundraiser
for Sandesh. Like in October, each pupil will receive a small jar to collect
change over a 4 day period which will then be handed in at school, counted
and sent off to our appeal.

Pupils from Sand Hutton will be receiving a jar to fill on Monday 4th July and be
collected on Thursday 7th July. At Warthill this will be a week later, pupils will
receive their jars on the 11th and be collected on the 14th.

It would be brilliant if we could get as many jars back as possible and
remember every penny counts!

Have fun collecting and thank you in advance.
Catherine Harrison



